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VanMouwerik Reid

From: Dwayne Bush <user@votervoice.net>
Sent: Friday, March 22, 2019 7:25 AM
To: SWF Exhibits
Subject: Please Oppose HB 3031

Dear Chair Taylor, 
 
We cannot afford this program.  We are already having trouble with the sick pay program.  This would be the nail in the 
coffin for our farm. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Dwayne Bush 
90536 Territorial Hwy 
Junction City, OR 97448 
jeanmarie03@yahoo.com 
 


